
 
 

  

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS – 
SUMMER HOURS 

 

Please be aware that the Department of 
Public Works have recently switched to 
summer hours and now start at 6am. 

Please make sure your trash and 
recycling cans are out for pick up in 
accordance with the summer hours. 

 
The Public Works Yard remains open 

from 7am – 3pm. 
 

Thank you! 


